
Letter ID831304

October 2, 2013

Andrew B. Mitchell, CPA
Romano & Mitchell, Chtd.
7910 Woodmont Ave Ste 1110
Bethesda, MD 20814 

Dear Mr. Mitchell:

It is my pleasure to notify you that on October 2, 2013 the Maryland Peer Review Committee
accepted the report on the most recent system peer review of your firm. The due date for your
next review is June 30, 2016. This is the date by which all review documents should be
completed and submitted to the administering entity.

As you know, the report had a peer review rating of pass. The Committee asked me to convey its
congratulations to the firm.

Sincerely,

Anthony A Cuozzo, Jr.
Chairman
peerreview@macpa.org 443 632-2330 

cc: Wade Hampton Ritchie

Firm Number: 10083029 Review Number 346428


